CHATBURN PARISH COUNCIL

21 June 2023

Mr. S. Kilmartin

Ribble Valley Borough Council
Church Walk

Clitheroe

BB7 2RA

Dear Mr. Kilmartin

Planning Application No 3/2022/0966 — Proposed erection of 39 affordable residential
units

The Parish Council understands that residents on Crow Trees Brow have received a letter
from the Borough Council concerning the above development and that plans have been
resubmitted to which there are only 10 days to respond. Network Rail has also complained
that they have not been consulted.

Observations made in the Council’s response to the original application, sent 22 December
2022, remain unchanged.

Kind regards

Sheila Sturrock
Clerk



